Our Case Number: ABP-319422-24

Fingal County Council

County Hall
Main Street
Swords
Co. Dublin
KB7 X8Y2

Date: 06 June 2024

Re: Proposed development of a 400 kV underground cable
Between the existing Woodland Substation, Batterstown, County Meath and the existing Belcamp
Substation, Clonshaugh, Fingal, County Dublin, known as the ‘East Meath — North Dublin Grid
Upgrade. https://www eirgrideastmeathnorthdubliin.ie/

Dear Sir / Madam,
Enclosed for your information are two copies of submission(s) received by the Board in relation to the

above-mentioned proposed development.

Please ensure that a copy of this/these submission(s) is available for public inspection at the offices of

the planning authority.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email
sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any

correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

P e

Ellen Moss

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737285

VAQS

Teil

Glao Aitiail

Facs

Laithredn Gréaséin
Rfomhphost

Tel
LoCall
Fax
Website
Email

{01) 858 8100
1800 275 175

(01) 872 2684
www.pleanala.ie
bord @pleanala.ie

Pleanala

64 Sraid Maoilbhride

| 84 Marlborough Street
Baile Atha Cliath 1



